
Scott Smullen - NOAA Federal


From: Scott Smullen - NOAA Federal


Sent: Tuesday, September 10, 2019 1:41 PM


To: Julie Roberts - NOAA Federal; Christopher Vaccaro


Subject: E&E News - Chief: Forecaster jobs not threatened by Trump controversy


https://www.eenews.net/greenwire/2019/09/10/stories/1061111783

--

Scott Smullen


Deputy Director


NOAA Communications
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